
 

 

To: Dr. Dave Palzet, Superintendent 
From: Griffin L. Sonntag, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
Date: May 14, 2025 
RE: Cleaning Service Renewal for FY25 
 
Background: 
ABM, previously known as GCA Services Group, has provided the district with cleaning 
services since 1998. We recommend extending the contract for the FY26 school year. GCA has 
agreed to an increase of 4.5%.  
 
The current cost of ABM’s services is $255,234.67.  With the 4.5% increase, the new contract 
amount is $266,720.19. 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  
Based on current market conditions and our long-term relationship with GCA (now ABM), I 
recommend we renew the contract with ABM with a 4.5% increase. 
 


